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Police Investigate Shots Fired 
at a House Party 

 
Gurnee – Gurnee Officers responded to multiple reports of gunfire in the 1500 block of Acorn 
Court on Monday morning, June 26, 2023, at approximately 1:40 AM.  
 
Officers learned several people were attending a house party when shots were fired. Evidence 
technicians located several shell casings at the scene, and no injuries were reported. The 
Gurnee Police continue to investigate this incident as it is uncertain what led up to the gunfire. 
 
At approximately 3:40 AM, Gurnee Police were notified of a gunshot victim at Vista Medical 
Center East with a minor injury. It is uncertain if the victim is related to this incident.  
 
Additional information will be released when it becomes available. 
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